Dear Students of ABPG2014 course,

Yesterday I made a presentation with the updates for the first ABPG lecture.  My talk was recorded and now this video is available on my web pages inside L1 folder as a file with the name: L1_ABPG2014_part1_updates.mp4.  Then you need to watch the entire video-lecture (file:  L1_APBG2014part2.mov). 

I remind to you that the link to the ABPG2014 web pages is the following: 
http://bpg.utoledo.edu/~afedorov/ABPG2014 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to open this link you should know the username and the password. They are the following:
USERNAME:   ABPG2014
Password:       4102GPBA      (reverse order).

YOU MUST RETURN YOUR HOMEWORK FOR L1  in 10 days !  You can find the description of your homework in the last slide of the PowerPoint presentation of the L1 lecture (file: L1_ABPG2014.pptx)

Our next lecture (L2) will be available online on Tuesday, Jan 14th, in the L2 folder

Best regards,

Alexei Fedorov
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